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A project is underway to upgrade Birrong Girls High School and Birrong Boys High School. The project will deliver 
facilities to support the learning needs of the local community.  

Crane installation at Birrong Girls High School Update 

As communicated in the project’s January works notification, a tower crane will be installed at the construction 
site of the Birrong Girls High School upgrade. Due to several factors, including weather conditions and seeking 
relevant council approvals, the works did not take place on Friday 16 and Saturday 17 February, as anticipated.  

The works will now take place on Friday 23 February between 7am and 8 am and Saturday 24 February between 
7am and 5 pm, subject to weather conditions. 

During the installation, trucks will deliver the components of the tower crane to the designated works zone whist 
a mobile crane lifts these components into place inside the construction site. Traffic control personnel will be 
engaged to guide pedestrians and traffic delivery of the crane components to site.  See map overleaf for more 
information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep in touch  

You can sign up to the project’s mailing list by using the ‘contact us’ form on the page. You can find the page by 
going to the SINSW website and using the search function. We thank the community for your patience whilst we 
deliver this important upgrade to Birrong Boys and Girls High schools. 
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Site pedestrian and traffic management  
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